
 

 

International Mathematical Union 

 

July 7, 2017 
        IMU AO Circular Letter 10/2017 

To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 
  
From: Helge Holden, IMU Secretary 
 
Call for nominations for the offices of  
− IMU Vice Presidents and IMU EC Members-at-Large 
− President, Secretaries and Members-at-Large of CDC 
− IMU Representatives to ICHM 

for the term 1 Jan 2019 – 31 Dec 2022 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 

Further to my call for nominations for the offices of President and Secretary of IMU, see IMU AO 
Circular Letter 11/2016 
(http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2015-
2016/IMU_AO_CL_11_2016.pdf),  
I am now inviting IMU’s Adhering Organizations to submit names for the offices of the 
− IMU Vice Presidents and IMU Executive Committee (EC) Members-at-Large. 
   The General Assembly will elect 2 Vice Presidents and 6 Members-at-Large. 
− President, Secretaries and Members-at-Large of the Commission for Developing Countries  
   (CDC). 
   1 President, 1 Secretary for Policy and 1 Secretary for Grant Selection, and 
   3 Members-at-Large, representing Africa, Asia, and Latin America to be be elected by the  
   General Assembly. See CDC Terms of Reference,  
   http://www.mathunion.org/cdc/about-cdc-and-news/cdc-terms-of-reference/. 
− IMU Representatives to the International Commission on the History of Mathematics (ICHM). 
   2 IMU Representatives to ICHM to be elected by the General Assembly. 
 
Submissions must include a candidate’s statement of willingness to serve if elected and a CV. 
CVs exceeding two pages in length will not be considered. Only electronic submissions are 
accepted. 
Please send your nominations by 15 November 2017 to the Chair of the Nominating Committee, 
Martin Grötschel <chair@nc18.mathunion.org> using the official email address of your Adhering 
Organization or Committee for Mathematics.  
Please note that members of the Committee on Electronic Information and Communication and 
the Committee for Women in Mathematics are appointed by the IMU EC. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
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